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Forward Testing: Forward testing is currently underway at all three Middle School grade levels
and will wrap up on April 14. 6th and 7th grades complete tests in math, reading, and writing.
8th grade is required to test in all 4 core subject areas.

Summer Learning: We are currently working on plans to offer a summer learning opportunity
in the areas of Reading and Math. | currently have two staff members who have committed to
running the programs. Families of students who have been identified as needing additional
support will receive a recommendation letter once plans have been finalized.

TMS Spring Sports: Middle School Track and Field practice began on April 5th. It will run
through May 19th. Track Schedule

State Spelling Bee: Elliot O’Connor, an 8th-grade student, earned 2nd place in the regional
spelling bee back in February and earned a trip to the state competition. The State Spelling
Bee was held on March 26 at Madison Technical College’s Mitby Theater. Elliot represented
Tomahawk well, making it to the 8th round and placing 16th overall.
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